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Dear Parents and Guardians,

I want to take a moment to sincerely thank you for being such an
important part of the Glidden-Ralston Community. Over the past year, I’ve
witnessed firsthand the incredible pride and strong sense of connection
that our students, staff, families, and community members share in our
school.

Glidden-Ralston is more than just a building, it’s a point of pride, and the
heart of our community. From our historic building to the energy and
excitement in our classrooms, there’s a powerful sense of belonging that
continues to grow each day.

Thank you for helping make this such a special place, yesterday, today, and
for years to come.

As we enter the month of October, I want to highlight the important role
you play in your child’s education. You are their first and most influential
teacher. Your involvement truly makes a difference. Whether it’s helping
with homework, attending school events, or simply checking in about their
day, your input helps set them up for success.

Thank you for all that you do to support Glidden-Ralston CSD. I’m excited
for what the rest of the year holds, and I look forward to working together
to make it a truly great one.

Tom Ridder
Superintendent



Parents and Guardians,

Homecoming week was a huge success.  I want to send a shout out to Mr.
Schumann, our student council advisor, and the student council put on a
great week of events.  The community and the school worked great together
in supporting our students.

Fall Sports will be winding down in October- so come show your support for
the Wildcats at our last home events to celebrate our senior class.  Volleyball
will be Oct. 2 and Football will be Oct. 17th, we will also be having a pink out
that night.

Parents please check infinite campus to keep up to date on your student’s
grades.  If you need any help please reach out to the office.  If you have any
questions or concerns about your child’s grades, please contact our staff
and see where you can help your child improve their grades.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at
tnapierala@glidden-ralston.k12.ia.us or call me at 712-659-3411.  I want to
say thank you to parents and students to helping get our school year off to a
great start.  GO CATS!

Mr. Napierala

Greetings Wildcat Families,

The school year is in full swing, and we’re moving full speed ahead! I’d like to
thank our entire community for the continued support of our district. We’ve
had a fantastic start to the school year!

Our first round of district-wide Math and Literacy assessments has been
completed—these are done three times a year to monitor progress.
Additionally, Iowa Assessment data has been released, and we’re proud to
report continued growth across the district. The Iowa School Report Cards
for the 2024–25 school year have also been published, and both our
Elementary and Jr-Sr High School have received a Commendable Rating
once again. This is a reflection of the dedication of our students, staff, and
families—thank you!

As I previously mentioned, we are looking to form a Parent-Teacher
Organization (PTO) to promote community involvement with our PK–8
students. If you’re interested in helping launch this initiative, please email
me at ehjelle@glidden-ralston.k12.ia.us. Once we gather a list of volunteers,
I will reach out to schedule a meeting that works best for everyone.

Go Cats!
Mr. Hjelle
PK-8 Principal



Reminder of phone policy- once a high school student walks into school
phones must be put away- if they are caught by staff with their phone out
the teacher has been instructed to take the phone and bring it to the
office.  At that point our policy goes into effect:

1st offense: Dentition, phone returned to the student following the
detention.
2nd offense:  1 day in school suspension- the parent/guardian to pick up the
phone at the end of the day.
3rd offense: 1 day in school suspension, and the student must turn in their
phone to the office when they are at school. 

Our students have been doing a great job with the new policy and I just
wanted to send out a reminder of the consequences when not following the
policy.

Important
Reminders

Safety team formed at HS: with the help of our school Nurse, Tricia Bock, we
have put together a safety team of teachers/administrators to help in case of
an emergency.  At our PD day in October, most of our staff will be getting
certified in CPR, as well as, our safety team will practice training for other
events that could happen at a school.  This team will be an important part of
creating a safe and stable environment within the school.

Fall classroom parties will take place on the afternoon of October 31. Please
watch for communication from your child’s teacher with more specific details
about those celebrations.



Important
Reminders pt. 2

Drop-Off / Pick-Up Procedures:
Please pull all the way forward in the car line to keep traffic moving smoothly.

Do not park in the no-parking zone near the crosswalk in front of the school.

Attendance:
Every day counts! Please notify the school if your child will be absent.

As we enter the cold and flu season, please keep your child home if they are
feeling unwell.

Remind your child about the importance of handwashing.

As temperatures drop, please make sure your child is dressed appropriately
for the weather. Our outdoor clothing guidelines (from the Parent/Student
Handbook) are:

Temperature Guidelines:
60°F & above
Short sleeves and shorts acceptable

50°F – 59°F
Long sleeves and pants recommended

40°F – 49°F
Coats or sweatshirts recommended

39°F & below
Snow pants, boots, winter coats, and gloves required for snow play; otherwise,
students must stay on cleared areas

Morning Arrival:
Doors open at 7:30 AM for breakfast. Please do not drop off students before
that time, as supervision is not available and the weather is getting colder.



Important
Dates to Remember

Graduation Ceremony:

May 17 , 2026 @ 1:00pmth

October 6 – No Preschool

October 20 – No School (Teacher Inservice)

October 24 – End of Q1 / 12:45 PM Dismissal

October 29 – School Picture Retakes

November 4 & 6 - Parent Teacher Conferences





FFA Fruit 
Sale Fundraiser
October 13th - November 14th 

Delivery will be the week of December 17th






